
Newsletter — 16th January 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Last Friday Clare Ford, a local artist, was in school to 

work with Year 4. They worked on designing and making a 

piece of artwork for the FebFest exhibition at the Town 

Hall. The theme is ‘The Magna Carter’ and the children 

used textiles to represent their work. (Details of Febfest 

will follow so that parents can go and visit the exhibition.) 

Road Safety:On Thursday 15th January Year 3 

completed their Pedestrian Training with the Local 

Authority Road Safety Team. The children have enjoyed 

taking part in this and learning how to keep themselves 

safe.  

Bikeability took place this week for Year 5. Despite the 

cold, the children enjoyed the session! For those children 

that missed it, there will be a ‘catch-up’ at the start of 

next week’s session.  

Miss Hepple P.E. teacher from Bishop Barrington school 

worked with Year 1 & 2 on Monday afternoon sharing her 

subject skills and expertise. This will continue for the 

rest of this half term.  

Parents of children in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6, please see 

overleaf information regarding new spelling programme.  

Enjoy your weekend! 

Thank you for your continued support 

Wendy Gill and Staff 

 

 

16th January 2015 

Class Nominations  

 Reception Jacob C   

 Class 1  Lucy O  

 Class 2  Amelia D  

 Class 3  Jake J  

 Class 4  Thomas S  

 Class 5  Cobi J  

 Class 6  Elizabeth D  

Superstar of the Week! 

* Elizabeth D* 

Well Done! 

IMPORTANT DIARY DATES! 

1. We have had to change our Open Afternoon date for 

the Summer Term. The date on your school planner 

is Wednesday 10th June. THE DATE IS NOW 

CHANGED TO TUESDAY 9TH JUNE 2015. 

2. BIKEABILITY FOR YEAR 3 & 4 HAS BEEN 

RESCHEDULED FOR MONDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 

3. YEAR 4 ASSEMBLY HAS HAD TO BE CHANGED TO 

THURSDAY 5TH FEBRUARY. 

THANK YOU!  

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCH EVENT 

WEDNESDAY 21ST JANUARY 2015 3.30-4.30P.M.  

IN CLASSROOM OF THE FUTURE 

Sarah McAllister is hosting this event. It is an op-

portunity to liven up packed lunches in a healthy way! 

Sarah will prepare some healthy and tasty options 

that you will be able to sample! 

This event is for parents and children. 

Please come along! Even if your child has a school 

lunch, there will be lots of ideas for family picnics 

on days out or just for easy lunches and snacks dur-

ing school holidays and weekends! 

ATTENDANCE 

Week Beginning 5th Jan 2015 

Class 3  

99.7% 

‘GOOD TO BE GREEN’ 

OUR LUCKY DIP WINNERS FOR THIS WEEK ARE: 

FROM RECEPTION & KS1: Keira T  

FROM KS2: Rachel S 

PTA REMINDER 

Help Escomb Primary School PTA raise free funds when 

you shop online!  

Please support us at: 

Easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/escombpta 

(leaflets regarding this were sent out before Christmas) 


